
$,ndh CoI Athonty 

GOVERNMENT OF SINDH 

SINDH COAL AUTHORITY 

NO.SCA-23(1)SESA/ ~c /2017-18 
Karachi, dated 23 February, 2018 

   

To, 

The Assistant Director (Assessment) 
Sindh Public Procurement Regulatory Authority 
Government of Sindh 
Karachi 

SUBJECT: NIT NO. SCA-23(1)SESAI485/2017-18 DATED 1ST  FEBRUARY, 2018 
(SR. NO. 36657)  

I am directed to refer to your letter No. A.D(A)/SPPRA/36657 

(SCA)/Energy Dept/2018/11333 dated 22nd  February, 2018 on subject captioned above 

and to state that the subject NIT and bidding process may kindly be treated as 

cancelled. 

A fresh NIT and bidding process will be initiated soon wherein your 

observation will be incorporated. 

(TarzeeI Nazir) 
Deputy Director (Env) 

Cc to:- 
1. P.S to Secretary, Energy Department, Govt. of Sindh, Karachi 
2. P.S to Director General, SCA, Karachi 
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